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Election Committee 

May 17, 2017 
  

The meeting was called to order by Co-Chair Jerry DeLano at 1:00pm in the Lakeview Board 

Room. 

  

PRESENT: Co-Chair Jerry DeLano, Committee Members John Mc Laughlin, Julie Powell, 

Robert Wheat and Gary Cotten  

 

GUESTS:  RCSC Board Treasurer Carol Lawry, RCSC Board Secretary Stella Van Ness, 

Cardholder Bill Pearson 
 

Prior Meeting Summary:  The Meeting Summary for April 19, 2017 was approved. 

 

Discussion:    

 

 The Election Survey was emailed again in May and was interactive. It can also be accessed 

on the RCSC website at www.suncityaz.org. There were changes to the wording on the 

May Survey and several responses were received. 

 

 Discussed ways to create more interest in enlisting RCSC Board Candidates & voting: 

o RCSC Board members and/or Committee Members to give brief message at May 

RCSC  Committee meetings, Board/Member Exchange and monthly Board 

Meeting. 

o Suggestion was received to create a YouTube video about getting involved in the 

election process and/or becoming an RCSC Board Candidate. 

o Signs were created to inform Members about the process to vote online and how to 

obtain absentee ballots. 

 

 The Board Candidates schedule was distributed and discussed: 

o Candidate Packets available for pick up on June 1, 2017 and deadline to be returned 

is September 30, 2017 

o Candidate Forums tentatively scheduled for November 2, 2017, 1:30 at Fairway & 

November 14, 2017, 6:30 at Marinette  

o Online voting begins November 13, 2017 

o Election Day for is December 12, 2017 

o An additional item will be added to the 2017 schedule relating to the “Candidate 

Information Table” which will be placed at the Annual Arts & Craft Fair November 

24, 2017 and November 25, 2017 where you will be able to meet the Candidates 

and ask questions. 

 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 1:20pm. 

  

Next Meeting:  June 21, 2017 @ 1:00pm – Lakeview Center Board Room   

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Julie Powell, Acting Secretary 

http://www.suncityaz.org/

